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19 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Arabian Nights Corridor Display January 2022 

To brighten up the short days of December and January, staff are creating an “Arabian 

Nights” themed corridor for the children to inspire their imaginations. We know from 

creating displays in previous years, that the children really enjoy walking along the 

corridor and having a little bit of “let’s pretend” time. So, this year, let’s pretend we have 

been whisked off on a magic carpet to the world of Aladdin, Sinbad and Ali Baba and 

the forty thieves! It will a serve as a special welcome when children return to school in 

January 2022 and staff are working hard to make it magical.  

 

 

Parent Help Wanted 

Also, we would very much appreciate some help in creating characters for the 

display. If you have a talent for drawing and have some spare time, please let us 

know via the slip below. We would love full size drawings of Aladdin, Ali Baba and 

Sinbad, in addition to other characters from this superb collection of stories. We 

could also appreciate volunteers to draw some of the background scenes, such 

as palaces and buildings.  We can provide the images, paper and art materials. 

If you are not especially talented at drawing (join the club!) we also appreciate 

help cutting out all sorts of things for the display and these tasks can be sent 

home in a project folder via your child’s teacher.  

If you can spare the time to help, please complete the slip below and return 

to school before Friday 26 November 2021. 

 

Items needed for upcycling! 

Our market stall needs tubs of spices, if you have anything that could serve 

as tubs, maybe large empty protein powder tubs?  

We are collecting empty laundry washing liquid bottles which once sprayed 

make exotic jugs or vases. 

Finally, fabric donations are always welcomed in school and for this display 

materials/designs with an eastern theme would be particularly needed.  
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If you have any of the above, please drop into school from Monday 22 November. 

 

We really do appreciate your time, help and talent to create a really lovely display for the children.  

You may also be interested to know that once the display is taken down, it is then rehoused in the library 

for a year, so it really is a worthwhile project to get involved with. Many thanks, as always for your support 

in helping to provide an engaging learning environment. 

Miss Pattison  

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

“Arabian Nights” Display for January 2022- Attn: Miss Pattison 

 

Parent Name ………………………………………………………………… 

Name of child…………………………………………..Class……………… 

 

I would be able to help with the drawing of characters, please contact me on telephone no:  

………………………………………….. 

I would be able to help with the drawing of settings or buildings please contact me on telephone no:  

………………………………………….. 

I would be able to help with cutting out type jobs please contact me on telephone no: 

………………………………………….. 

 

 


